
From: Michael Ciaccio <Michael.Ciaccio@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 3:51 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Cashmere Cozart <Cashmere.Cozart@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: IGA event attendance 
 
Good afternoon, Steve. Just wanted to notify you that I attended two events this week, at the invitation 
of the firm  Cozen O’Connor, the host of both events. The first was a fundraising luncheon for Senate 
President Don Harmon on 6/12, and the second was a fundraising luncheon for Illinois House Speaker 
Chris Welch on 6/13. Also in attendance was IGA Legislative Counsel Cashmere Cozart. We were not 
lobbied at the event. 
 
Please let me know if you need additional details. Thanks.  
 
Mike Ciaccio 
Deputy Director of Intergovernmental Affairs 
Office of the Mayor 
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